

P.O. Box 192 Convent Station, N.J. 07961

Dear Friend of Law Enforcement:

I am pleased to announce that we will be having our annual fundraiser for the Sheriffs' of New Jersey. The event will be held on Tuesday, January 16, 2018 from 6 to 8 PM. The event will be held at the Grand Cafe, 42 Washington Street, Morristown, NJ 07960.

N.J. Senate President Steve Sweeney will be swearing in the new officers of the Sheriffs' Assn. of New Jersey. We will also be honoring the three Sheriffs that have retired this year.

The cost of the event is \$125.00 per person. Checks should be made out to NEW JERSEY STATE SHERIFFS' ALLIANCE and mailed to P.O. Box 192, Convent Station, N.J. 07961. We look forward to your support of this event.

Sincerely,

John R. Sette President NJSSA James M. Gannon Sheriff Morris County

Name:	Important Information_
Address:	Contributions are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes. The New Jersey Law Enforcement Election Commission (ELEC) requires us to collect the contributor's name, address, occupation and employer information. For
Occupation:	
Employer:	
Telephone No.:	contributions that exceed \$300.00 in a calendar year, this information must be
AMOUNT ENCLOSED \$	reported to ELEC.